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Medi-Cal Eligibility Division Informational Letter No. I 14-49 
 
TO:  ALL COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS 
  ALL COUNTY ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICERS  
  ALL COUNTY MEDI-CAL PROGRAM SPECIALISTS/LIASONS 
 
SUBJECT: Self-Certification of County Performance Standards Not Required For 2014 
 
The purpose of this Medi-Cal Eligibility Division Informational Letter (MEDIL) is to clarify 
that the counties are not required to report the self-certification of performance standards 
for the calendar year 2014. Historically, the 25 counties with the largest Medi-Cal 
populations, as identified in All County Welfare Directors Letter 09-07 sampled and 
reported on county performance standards every other year. For example, these counties 
reported their 2013 performance standards in early 2014 and would report 2015 
performance standards in 2016. The guidelines for the Self-Certifications are available in 
the Medi-Cal Procedures Manual, Article 25, A-1. However, the Department of Health Care 
Services wishes to make it clear that there is no requirement for the counties to submit to 
DHCS, self-certification performance standards for 2014. 
 
If you have any questions about this letter, please contact Mr. Warren Jorgensen at (916) 
552-9442 or by email at Warren.Jorgensen@dhcs.ca.gov.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Original Signed By 
 
Tara Naisbitt, Chief 
Medi-Cal Eligibility Division 
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